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From: 

RE: 

March 17, 2020  
AIA Team 
SCBAA Update – CE Deadline 
Extended 

Please see the below email from the South Carolina Bail Agents Association.  It is an update regarding yesterday’s 
email about the cancellation of their upcoming Greenville class.  If you have any questions, please contact SCBAA 
directly.  Additionally, you may also contact our team at 800.935.2245 or via email at 
agentsupportteam@aiasurety.com. 

FYI, the SC DOI has extended the CE Deadline to May 31st.  This may change depending on government guidelines.  We 

have not rescheduled any classes yet and will consider all aspects of government recommendations as this national 

emergency continues.  

Remember, the Greenville Class tomorrow has been canceled.  It will be rescheduled once the emergency is under 

control. 

Make sure to contact bond court or the jail before you post your bonds to see what their procedures are for the 

emergency.  Some jails and courts are requiring you to call ahead due to the emergency to post your bonds.    

Stay Safe! 
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